
 
 
Manufacturer FAQs on COVID-19 
 

1. Is the BCMB office open and what precautions are being taken in regard to day-to-day operations? 

With the mandatory work-from-home order, BCMB employees are continuing to work from home 
offices. We are following all precautions advised by government and public health agencies to 
maintain the health of our team and partners. We always strive to be accessible and responsive to 
all inquiries via phone or email. Any phone calls go directly to voicemail and are responded to within 
two business hours. 

Our contact information and hours remain the same and can be found on the BCMB website. 

2. Is the BCMB continuing to accept beverage container registrations, and do I need to continue to 
register my beverage containers with the BCMB? 

Yes. The registration process is operating as normal, and all manufacturers must continue to register 
their beverage containers with the BCMB. 
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